
                                                                         needs our help! 

Engineers & Computer Science people are  
needed to tell elementary(K-5) school students 

about themselves and their career! 

The VC STEM organizers have made it easy 
for us to do this. Because of the restrictions on 
visitors in many schools, this will be realized 

through video links from your computer to the 
classroom.  If you can spare an hour or so of 
your time, there are 3 timeslots when you can 

choose to talk with the students.   

VC STEM believes that “Kids can’t be what 
they can’t see.”  Please help VC STEM & IEEE 

show kids what they can be!  

For more info on this opportunity please 
contact Dr. Phil Hampton at 

vcstemmentor@gmail.com by April 6, 2018 

Thank you! 


